U.S. CONSUMER PRODUCT SAFETY COMMISSION LOG OF MEETING

SUBJECT: Commissioner Feldman and staff met with members of the Vermont Chamber of Commerce and Lake Champlain Chamber

DATE OF MEETING: December 1, 2023

LOG ENTRY SOURCE: COPF Staff

LOCATION: Burlington, Vermont

CPSC ATTENDEES: Commissioner Feldman, Doug Dziak, Thomas Fuller, John Mitchell

NON-CPSC ATTENDEES: Christopher Carrigan (VP, Business Development, Vermont Chamber of Commerce), Doug Corman (Manager, Business Development, Vermont Chamber of Commerce), Owen Caine (VP, Government Affairs, The Toy Association), and representatives of: Autumn Harp; Vermont Teddy Bear; Treeline Terrains; Mobile Medical International Corporation; U.S. Commercial Service; and others.

SUMMARY OF MEETING: Commissioner Feldman met with members of the Vermont Chamber of Commerce and Lake Champlain Chamber to discuss the role of the Consumer Product Safety Commission in ensuring consumer safety.

MATERIALS RECEIVED AT THE MEETING: NA